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CELEBRATE CHINESE NEW YEAR AT ST MARTIN-IN-THE-FIELDS 
THURSDAY 14 FEBRUARY 2019  

5.30PM - 7.00PM 
 

Dear Families 
 
A quick reminder about our Chinese New Year Extravaganza.  Tickets are selling fast so please 
purchase your tickets via your daughter from Student Services.  
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Xīnnián kuàilè. Happy Chinese New Year! 

 

 
 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


